Dear Kelly Dewar
On receiving proposed Development application number 19/2023 for a solar farm on
lot:78DP:754309” Tabragar Park “Lawson Park Road Dunedoo which | strongly object to on
the grounds it will be only a few hundred meters from my Kitchen window, not a view you
can admire, especially if they were to go into disrepair such as hail storm damage, becoming
redundant because of nuclear power eventually becoming our main sauce of energy and
potentially becoming a fire hazard.

On viewing the map where the proposed solar farm will be, it would appear the
transmission line to link the nearest substation would have to cross some of my property,
which | would strongly oppose.

The || h2ve successfully occupied this property since 1890 and | am very
concerned that this solar farm would impact on the devaluation of my property.

I - sure | can speak for all present and past this is just a blight on a beautiful
piece of Agriculture land.
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Jennifer Tighe
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From:

Sent: Friday, 29 September 2023 9:52 AM

To: Warrumbungle Shire Council

Subject: DA 19/2023

To whom it may concern,

| object to DA 19/2023 on the grounds that ninety percent of Lot 78 DP 754309 is flood prone agricultural land. This
is also prime agricultural land that should not be used for industrial purposes as indicated.

Yours sincerely,
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Jennifer Tighe

From:

Sent: Saturday, 23 September 2023 9:10 AM
To: Warrumbungle Shire Council

Subject: Objection to DA

To whom it may concern,

| would like to object to DA29/2023, use of land for solar farm at 126 Lawson Park Road, Dunedoo. Solar installations
are unsightly and this one will be viewed from a lot of points around the area causing glare and ruining our scenic
views. The run off from the solar panels will affect water courses that flow into the Talbragar River, not only causing
erosion but polluting the river system. Using valuable agricultural land for power generation is wrong!

Regards,
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